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UPCOMING ELECTION OF THE PRESIDENT OF QUEBEC NATIVE WOMEN 

Kahnawake, November 20, 2024 – Quebec Native Women (QNW) announces that the election for 

the position of president will be held during the Annual General Assembly (AGA), which will bring 

together its members, on November 30 and December 1, 2024, in Quebec City. 

This event will determine, through an election, the leader who will guide the organization in its mission 

to promote the rights and well-being of First Nations women throughout Quebec for the next four 

years. 

The Election President has confirmed that two women who have submitted their candidacies are 

eligible for the position of president: the outgoing president, Ms. Marjolaine Étienne, and Ms. Annick 

Flamand, currently director of the private residence – Elder’s home of Manawan. 

The candidates for this prestigious position will have the opportunity to present their visions, priorities, 

and plans for the future of QNW during the AGA. Quebec Native Women strongly encourages all 

designated representatives to participate in this essential democratic process. Your voice matters, 

and your vote will help shape the future of our organization and community. 

For more information on the candidates, please visit our website: www.faq-qnw.org  

About QNW 

For more than 50 years, Quebec Native Women is a non-profit organization that has represented 

First Nations women in Quebec, as well as Indigenous women living in urban areas. 

 

- 30 - 

Source: 

Quebec Native Women \ https://faq-qnw.org/ 

Contact for information and interview requests: 

Émilie Deschênes 

Media Relations Responsible 

(873) 662-8558 / e.deschenes@seize03.ca 

http://www.faq-qnw.org/

